
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

      October 2015 Newsletter       

Hello parents and welcome Fall. We are so excited to see the leaves start turning 
colors and our weather becoming just a bit cooler. September was a big hit! Thank you to 
all our parents and community helpers for visiting and sharing your role in the 
community. The children enjoyed learning about the different occupations. Thank you 
so much for participating in the book fair it was a huge success.  

October is full of fun for all! Please come join us for our annual Fall Festival 
on October 23rd 6:30pm.-8:00pm. Come join the fun! Admission is $2.00 per person 
so come dressed in your favorite costume, and join all the festivities in all the rooms. 
If you would like to donate individually wrapped candy to help with our festival that 
would be greatly appreciated, there will be a drop box in the front office. 

 We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington 
Academy at an appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going 
by 9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can have the full 
benefit of the program. Also Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please be here on time, our 
staff would also like to get home to their loved ones.  

Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid 
those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 
family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                   
wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures 

from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
 

We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on 
G+. Please go to the following link: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
Thank you

          Administrator’s News… 

        

 

       “October Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Nature 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
     “Ii, Jj, Kk, Ll” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“6, 7, 8” 
“Oval & Square” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Orange & Black” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

    “October 2015” 
 
September 30th & 
October 1st… Picture Day 
 
October 4-10… Fire Prevention 
Week 
 
October 16th…  
     Progress Reports Go Home 
 
October 16th … 
     Parents Night Out 

6:15pm- 10:00pm 
 

October 16th… Bosses Day 
 
October 23rd…  
   Fall Festival- 6:30pm- 8:00pm 
 
October 26th-30th…. Spirit Week 
 
October 31st… Happy Halloween 

  

           
To the following students & staff in October 2015… 

German Lopez… 10/6 Hailey Cooksey…10/11 
Maria Dows… 10/11  Tegan Gardner… 10/11 
Kira McAleavey… 10/17 Ethan Collazo… 10/20 

Daphne Russell… 10/22 Zoe Viegas… 10/23 
Robert Taylor III… 10/24 Chance Dooley… 10/25 

Kellan McDonald…10/30  
 

  Staff…   Mrs. Devi… 10/15  Ms. Teylor…10/16 
 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

   We would like to welcome Scarlett, 
thank you for joining us. Micah is army crawling to catch 
up to his friends. Clark is rolling over. Charlotte is 
pulling herself up. Sylas enjoys floor time. Hailey, 
Oliver and Finley enjoy making music together. Elijah is 
working very hard to pull himself up. Ethan is enjoying 
walking with the push toys.  
Happy Birthday Ethan! 
 

             Thank you, 
         Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko, Ms. Brandi & Ms. Norma 

 

 Development 1’s News 

      Development 2’s News 
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 Farewell summer, welcome fall. We 
are so excited to talk about nature and do the 
activities we have planned for the month of October. 
We will be working on letters I, J, K, L. Numbers 6, 
7, 8. The shapes we will be reviewing are oval and 
square. Remember on Fridays to take your child’s 
sheet and blankets home. Parents we please ask that 
children not wear open toe sandals, also please no 
crocs unless child is potty training; for safety 
reasons. Remember to take home dailies & art work, 
also bedding should go home on Friday. Thank you for 
sharing your children with us. 
 
 

Thank you, 
             Mrs. Karen, Mrs. Kathleen & Mrs. Amber 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      

               

  

          

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

 Falling into October, our theme of the month is 
Nature. Your child will be learning about plants, animals etc. 
and working on different art activities. Let’s have some fun!  
Parents please keep in mind that our children need to have an 
extra change of clothes at all time. Sheets and blankets are to 
be taken home and laundered weekly. Remember to wear 
closed toe shoes, crocs permitted only if potty training. Don’t 
forget to check files and our parent info board for any 
upcoming events. 

Happy Birthday Kira, Robert & Ms. Teylor! 
 

Thank you,  
                         Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Teylor 

 We would like to welcome another great month 
of learning together. For the month of October our theme 
will be about Fall & Nature. Lots of fun activities will be 
going on as well. Please be sure to check the classroom door 
for upcoming events/ signup lists. Wellington will be having 
a Fall Festival on Friday October 23rd 6:30pm-8:00pm 
costumes may be worn. The class will be having a Halloween 
party on Friday, October 30th. There will be more details and 
sign up list posted on the door. 
Remember to check your child’s cubby for weather 
appropriate clothing. Please keep an eye on our door for any 
notes or activities upcoming. Thank you for all your 
participation in our classroom. 
Happy Birthday Tegan & Kellan! 
 

Thank you, 
       Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Linn    
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      Developmental 3B News 

Boo!! October has begun and we are excited for all 
our spooktacular activities to begin. This month our theme is 
Nature. We will be learning all about fall and different nocturnal 
animals. First, we would like to thank all our parents for keeping 
up with Homework, Book Club and cooking activities. Our new 
cooking activity notification slips are working well. We started 
this to get the class’ participation and giving everyone an equal 
opportunity to get involved. 
Thank you for your support. We will be having a lot of fun 
activities this month so please be on the lookout on the door and 
also your child’s file folder.  
Remember show & tell items should be theme related. 
Have a Bootiful October. 
Happy Birthday Zoe & Ms. Devi! 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
                        Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  

                        
     
                                         

    VPK News  

      

 

    

  
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in 
lunch bag as well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being 
left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. 
Any concerns with food or milk please feel free to 
stop me or leave me a note.  Remember any items 
left in the refrigerator after Friday will be 
discarded.  
**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 
any changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags 
on a daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 

                      

 

 Our theme for the month of October is 
Nature. We have lots of fun and exciting activities to 
introduce this theme. For math; we will sort leaves by color, 
shape, size; compare seeds that we will plant and watch 
grow. Language, we will go on a letter hunt to form words 
and will have an alphabet parade. Science, we will learn 
about living, nonliving and man-made items. We will also 
explore the world of volcanoes. 
Remember to check the door and your child’s file for any 
information and upcoming events. 
Show & Tell is every Friday, must be theme related items 
only. 
Happy Birthday German, Hailey, Maria, Daphne & Chance!  
  Thank you,  

    Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 


